
Wednesday July 15 

Woodley Park News 

DDoT has undertaken an in-depth study of traffic along Connecticut Avenue, including its rush 
hour reversible lanes. The study team has developed a set of initial concept alternatives which 
it will discuss at a special WPCA virtual meeting on Thursday July 23 at 7 pm. 

It's not too late to be counted. Respond to the 2020 census here. 

Letter sent urging the renaming Woodrow Wilson High School. 

WPCA's annual e-waste and shred day will be Saturday August 1 from 9 to 11 am at Maret 
(east parking lot). We have to use a different contractor this year, so we won't be able to take 
any liquids (paint, chemicals etc.). You can see what we can take here. Questions, ask Peter 
Brusoe. 

Calendar 

Tuesday August 4, 7:30. WPCA Executive Committee Meeting. The agenda should be on the 
website a few days before the meeting. All are welcome via computer conferencing, just click 
here, or contact me if you want dial-in information. 

John Goodman 
WPCA 
For more information, visit https://www.wpcaonline.org/ 
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